

Announcements

- Welcome!
- As discussed in our Congregational Meeting we will continue meeting in the building socially distanced from one another. It was encouraged that we wear our masks correctly and sanitize when we come in and when we leave. Please keep the Elders in your prayers as they continue to guide us in this pandemic.

Today's service

- Announcements: Eric Bliss
- Opening prayer: Bob Donald
- Song leading: Ryan Bliss
- The Lords table: Jerry Hopkins
- Our lesson: Roy Senior
- Closing prayer: Cliff Downing

- Vikki McGee's status has changed. The doctors are classifying her as in Stage 2. She most likely will have Chemo & then radiation. Please keep her & Dave in your prayers as she starts her treatments soon.
- Please keep Kay Gastellum in your prayers as she recovers for her procedure a couple weeks ago. Also remember Tom and the family as they take care of her.
- Veda Battison would like to thank everyone for the prayers on her behalf following her fall.

- Vickie Wadlington was not here last week.
 She was not felling well. Please keep her in your prayers.
- Loretta Bower was suffering from vertigo last week. She is doing much better. Prayers were answered!
- Ethel Johnson, Debbie T Nelson & Liz Thompson left Thursday and will be traveling for a week or so. Please keep them in your prayers. Debbie is headed home to Elmer.

- Debbie T Nelson's mother-in-law Sarah, was able to come home Tuesday. Please keep Elmer her son in your prayers as he looks after her. Debbie should be home now to help.
- Please continue to keep Jerry Kendall in your prayers. He met with his doctors on Monday and they are formulating a plan for him now. Also remember Judy in your prayers as well with her health issues.

- Ethel Johnson, Debbie T Nelson & Liz Thompson left Thursday and will be traveling for a week or so. Please keep them in your prayers. Debbie is headed home to Elmer.
- Laura Crownover's brother Joe has good days and bad days. His foot is healing slowly. He is in a different room, so the family can't visit him right now. The facility is still facing issues with the COVID19 virus. Please keep him, the other residents and the staff in your prayers.